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Click here to find answers to your COVID-19 FAQs 

 

Chief Executive releases 
quality report 

Belfast Trust has the vision, 

leadership and ability to continue to 

provide the highest level of quality 

care whilst finding innovative and new 

solutions to improve outcomes for our 

patients and service users. This report 

outlines the improvements we have 

made in service delivery over the 

course of a very challenging 12 

months. In spite of these continued 

pressures, we have not wavered from 

our aim to be recognised as a leader 

in the provision of safe, effective and 

compassionate healthcare. 

Click on the image to read the full 

report. 

Click here for the latest COVID Daily Update  

Watch the video by clicking the        
image on the right to find out more 
about how the website was         
developed and how it hopes to 
help. You can access the website 
at: www.youngpeopleni.org.  

The Royal Victoria Hospital Emergency 
Department have launched a new    
website to help support young people 
with a wide range of issues they might 
be e  experiencing, including mental 
health, drugs and alcohol, problems at 
home and bullying.   

 

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/covid-19-coronavirus/guidance-hsc-staff-healthcare-workers-and-care-providers/questions-and-answers
https://belfasttrust.hscni.net/download/361/covid-daily-updates/6588/slg-daily-covid-update-16th-apr-final.pdf
https://youtu.be/_t0tGB0wDfY
https://youtu.be/_t0tGB0wDfY
https://youngpeopleni.org/
https://belfasttrust.hscni.net/download/91/quality-reports/6565/annual-quality-report-2019-20.pdf

